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Starting in 1999, the (International Union of Pure and Applied Physics) IUPAP, General Assembly, passed a resolution to
form an IUPAP Working Group on Women in Physics. This lead to a number of international conferences that focused on
analyzing the then current status of and progress in promoting women in physics for each country and world wide as well as
sharing physics research progress and participation. I was twice a member of the USA delegation and participated in two of
the last three of these conferences. I will present a perspective on the USA participation and contribution to the efforts of
the conferences.


